# Cleve District Children's Centre

Welcome to both Preschool families and Rural Care families.

Term 3 already, it is scary how quick the year is going. We really hope the preschool children enjoyed their holidays and the Rural Care children enjoyed having the centre to themselves for two weeks.

For Rural Care parents I hope the New Child Care Package was a smooth transition and all is clear to you all. If you require more information please don't hesitate to let me know.

Reminder to please return your child's folder (Rural Care) so we can add more to it throughout semester 2. We really hope you enjoyed looking through them and reminder to please let me know if you would like a Learning Conversation about your child's learning and development.

Our focus for term 3 is community. We are really looking forward to getting out into the community more with the children and learning about our community and the people supporting it.

Transition for our children going to school will start in term 4 and also for our new children starting kindy it will start in term 4. More information will be sent out as it gets closer.

Reminder to feel free to pop in at any time throughout the day and if there is anything at all please don't hesitate to send me a message 0428833739 or give me a call.

**Kind Regards** 

Missy and Staff

# Newsletter Term 3 Week 1



# Diary Dates

#### Week 3:

- Three Day Kindy week (Kindy on Wednesday)
- Dental week for the children
- Governing Council Meeting 8th August

# Week 4:

- *Field Days* - Excursion to the Field Days for Preschool Children



# Week 6:

- Three Day Kindy week (Kindy on Wednesday)

## Week 7:

- CAFES Nurse for some of the Preschool children

Cleve District Children's Centre PH: 86 282 211 missy.hartwig742@schools.sa.edu.au